
 

 

General Rate Increase – St Maarten 
Effective November 22, 2020 

***CANCELLED*** 
 
TO OUR VALUED CUSTOMERS 
 
 
Please be advised that the previously announced GRI effective 
November 22, 2020 to St Maarten is cancelled. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

King Ocean thanks you for your continued support. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
     For more information please check our website: www.kingocean.com or call Customer Service at: 

Miami: 305.591.7595 

http://www.kingocean.com/

